
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

April 09, 2021 

A contractor with AT&T will be installing conduit under the 10th Ave. and 12th Str, bridge over 

Holland Creek, beginning Monday, April 12th at 9 am EST. They will be using one lane of the 

bridge to stage equipment for the work. Please avoid the area if possible. If you must pass that 

way, please use do caution and watch for workers in that area. The work will seize at 6 pm every 

day until the work is done. The company expects the work to take about a week, until Friday, 

April 16th.  

Capt. Darryl Williams 

Phenix City Police Department 

Criminal Investigations Division Commander 

(334) 448-2836 

 


